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08 April 2002 

Dear Dr Reid 

I am writing in reply to your letter of the 8th March concerning the report we forwarded to you 
from Professor FORD. Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding, I have been 
away from the office on leave. 

I have noted the comments you made and will ensure any further copies of the report are 
suitably amended. As a matter of courtesy I will draw the errors highlighted to the attention 
of Professor FORD. 

Yours sincerely 

J JAMES 
Detective Superintendent 
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